
Resumption of Sit n Dine Lunch & BF facility in the Canteen Main Hall from 

14/02/2022 

 
 
The following decisions have been taken in line with the directives of Ministry 

& D’NML for resuming Sit n Dine facility at the canteen. 

 

1. Only 56 seats have been arranged to maintain “Safe Distance”. 
 

2. Employees with personal tiffin will not be allowed to occupy the seat 

during the lunch time. 

3. Packet Lunch service will be withdrawn. 
 

4. Inside the Hall, social distancing should be maintained specially during 

standing in the Q. 

5. Food will be served by the canteen staff. 
 

6. No raw vegetables will be part of the menu. 
 

7. Canteen timings will be 12:30 PM – 2:00 PM. 

Temporary Staffs: 12:30 PM - 1:15 PM 

Permanent Employees: 1:15 PM - 2:00 PM 

8. CafeT will remain closed. Window service will continue for Tea/coffee/ 

snacks. 

 
 

Co-operation from all the canteen users is requested. 
 
 
 

 
Chairperson, 

 

On behalf of NML Canteen committee 


